LEGAL NOTICE
TOWN OF WOODSTOCK
TAX COLLECTOR’S NOTICE

The first installment of Real Estate, Personal Property, Motor Vehicle taxes and Sewer Usage bills, listed
on the October 1, 2022 Grand List become due and payable to the Town of Woodstock on July 1, 2023.

Payment must be postmarked or in the office no later than August 1, 2023, to avoid delinquency and
interest charges. Interest will be charged on August 2, 2023, on all delinquent payments, at the rate of
1.5% per month, or a minimum charge of $2.00 on each bill. Sewer Usage bills, also have a minimum
interest charge of $2.00 on each delinquent bill.

Motor vehicle taxes are also are due by August 1, 2023. If Motor vehicle bills are not paid by August 2,
2023, they are considered delinquent and will be reported as “delinquent” to the Motor Vehicle
Department. Remember, you may not register your vehicle if your Town Motor Vehicle taxes are
delinquent.

If you have any questions, please contact the Tax Collector’s office: Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 8:30 a.m.
to 4:30 p.m. (4:15 p.m. for payments.); Wednesday 8:30 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. (5:45 p.m. for payments.)
Fridays, the Woodstock Town Hall is CLOSED.

PAYMENTS are encouraged and accepted online via e-check and debit/credit cards — WoodstockCT.Gov;
Pay Taxes Online. Payments are also accepted, at our Tax Collector’s window, or dropped off in our Silver
Drop Box out front.

The office will be closed on Tuesday, July 4, 2023 in observance of Independence Day.
Pay Online! Don’t Stand in Line.
FAILURE TO RECEIVE A BILL DOES NOT NEGATE YOUR OBLIGATION TO YOUR DEBT OR INTEREST DUE.

NORA VALENTINE

Woodstock Tax Collector (Interim)
415 Route 169

Woodstock, CT 06281



